Thurlaston CE (Aided) Primary School
Teaching and Living the Christian Way of Life

Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham

Desford Road

Thurlaston

Leicester

8™ September 2023 LE9 7TE
Telephone: 01455 888243

email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk

website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)



Yours sincerely

Vo

Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham
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15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
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Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.
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6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
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Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
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sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.
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people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.
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please let us know in writing.
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opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
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We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)



Yours sincerely

Vo

Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
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14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
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2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24
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Last day 22"Y December
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Last Day 22"¢ March
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Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
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their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.
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opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.
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We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
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prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.
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opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
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their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)



Yours sincerely

Vo

Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
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prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)



Yours sincerely

Vo

Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.



Thurlaston CE (Aided) Primary School
Teaching and Living the Christian Way of Life

Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham

Desford Road

Thurlaston

Leicester

8™ September 2023 LE9 7TE
Telephone: 01455 888243

email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk

website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
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confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
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them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
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parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
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The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)



Yours sincerely

Vo

Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)



Yours sincerely

Vo

Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham
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15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
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Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
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have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)



Yours sincerely

Vo

Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
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14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24
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Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March
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Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
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people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.
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prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.
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opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
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also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
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parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
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Yours sincerely

Vo

Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.



Thurlaston CE (Aided) Primary School
Teaching and Living the Christian Way of Life

Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham

Desford Road

Thurlaston

Leicester

8™ September 2023 LE9 7TE
Telephone: 01455 888243

email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk

website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
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have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
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prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)



Yours sincerely

Vo

Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.
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opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
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as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.
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have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
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at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)



Yours sincerely

Vo

Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
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3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)



Yours sincerely
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Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)



Yours sincerely
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Provisional Dates

11/09/23 — Parents evening (class 1)
15/09/23- Open Day for prospective parents
19/09/23- PAT AGM 5pm

22/09/23 - Individual and family photos
3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024

Half Term 25" May — 2" June
Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.
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Dear Parent/Carer,

| am delighted to share with you that Mrs Tillie Graves will be joining the governing body as a parent
governor. As you know the role has been vacant for some time with no-one putting themselves forward. | am
sure she will play an important role in the strategic development of the school.

The Theatre Company on Monday showed an exciting synopsis of the Hobbit. We had been offered this treat
at a heavily discounted price as they were in the area. | trust you can see the quality of it on our facebook
posts.

| trust you have found the class meetings in class 2 and 3 helpful. Class 4 have theirs on Monday.
Reception children’s first parents evening is on Monday. Thank you for booking.

We are planning to hold an Open Day for prospective parents on Friday 15™ September from 9am to 3 pm.
Please encourage parents of any children you know who are due to start school next year to come along. We
also have limited space in some year groups if you know of parents who wish to move school. If you know of
people who cannot make the open day we are happy to show them around at other times by arrangement.

Parents of children in year 6 should apply for their next school by 31°t October. As schools let us know when
their open days are we will pass the information onto you. Brockington College is holding an open morning for
prospective parents on 26" September. Could parents of children in year 6 who are attending the open day
please let us know in writing.

A letter has been sent regarding afterschool clubs which start next week. Reception children will have the
opportunity to join clubs after half term once they are settled into normal school routines. Please note
confirmation letters will be sent out next week. The Tag Rugby and Gymnastics clubs will finish at 4:20 prompt
as Miss Bilson has other commitments which she needs to leave for.

Gems Hub operates before and after school care in the mobile on the school grounds. Please register with
them. They are happy to take regular bookings and also one-off bookings from parents that have registered.
They have revised their charging structure to make it even more competitive. We thoroughly recommend
parents using them if you need or want some extra time.

We are holding a meeting for the children going on the residential on 13 September from 3:30 to 4pm. You
have received some forms to complete this week. Please bring them along to the meeting. We will explain
what your child will need. You do not need to buy anything extra or special to what most of you will already
have. The meeting is for the parents only. Please make arrangements for you children.

Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV)
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3/10/23 - Parents evening (Yrs 1,3,4,5,6)
5/10/23 — Parents evening (Yrs 2,3,4,5,6)
6/10/23 — Harvest Service (PM)

9/10/23 - Class 1 and 2 -Zoo

23-27/10/23 - Class 4 -Min-Y-Don Residential
November — Enterprise Month (Class 4)
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents

Gavin Beetham

12&13/12/23 — Nativity Play
15/12/23 — KS2 —Pantomime
19/12/23 — KS1 —Party
20/12/23 - Christmas Lunch
22/12/23 - Carol Service
13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS
14/06/24 — Whole School Trips
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon
8/07/23 — Leavers’ Tea
9/07/23 — Leavers’ Assembly

Term Dates 2023-24

Autumn Spring
Start 29*" August 2023

Half term 14%-22" October
Last day 22"Y December

Start 8™ January 2024
Half Term — 17t -25™ February
Last Day 22"¢ March

Summer

Start 8™ April 2024
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Last Day 9t July 2024

Note there is also a Bank Holiday on 6™ May when school will be closed.
Please note when booking holidays for next year the last day is Tuesday 9t July 2004.



